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To Chair Mar and Supervisors - 

I am unable to give public comment at today's hearing. So I'm 
submitting it to your Clerk, John Carroll. I chair my neighborhood 
association and am a leader of RescueSF - a grassroots coalition of 
community orgs and neighbors lobbying for more effective and faster 
action to address street homelessness. I support the City's Settlement 
of the Hastings lawsuit.  I urge you to vote FOR the settlement.  I’ve 
read the settlement document.  It is fair and involved key stakeholders 
living in the Tenderloin community.  

Moreover, much of the plan has already been implemented.  At last 
report, the City has met the first item of the settlement -- to relocate 70% 
of those camping in the Tenderloin to safe off-street shelter. And the 
settlement requires getting the remaining tent campers into safe 
shelter.  This process has been extensively covered by the press and is 
viewed as successful.  So please do not disrupt this plan.  Thank you.

Carolyn

Carolyn Kenady
carolynkenady@gmail.com
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